
Hallo again and greetings to all Magnette fans! 

Most certainly we are all looking forward to the start of the new 
season. The Magnette has been taken out of hibernation and 
slowly being brought back to life again! 

Günter Graskamp has asked us to organize this year’s meeting in 
June and we are already working on it.  Unfortunately, due to 
logistical problems, we are not able to hold our meeting in 
Rüdesheim as was originally planned.  However, no problem, 
approximately 80 km south of Frankfurt we have managed to 
secure enough rooms in the  

Sporthotel, Am Sportzentrum 6, in 67105 Schifferstadt.   

Those of you who joined us in 2016 will already know this location which will serve as a base. Friday 
afternoon 28th June we will all meet at the hotel.  We have arranged a great programme for Saturday 
and Sunday.  Wait and see! We are looking forward to seeing lots of Magnettes and also old 
friends!  Keep your fingers crossed for good weather. 

Please register by end of March so that we can make necessary plans. 

Hotel including breakfast for 2 nights and welcome barbecue on Friday evening cost Euro 100 per 
person to be paid as follows 

Deutsche Bank DE79545700240035797000, BIC DEUTDED8545 

Payment is also registration. 

Looking forward to seeing you all again. 

Heidi & Tom 


